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It is also our understanding that the well name will change
slightly now from the Bass Federal Com #2 to the Bass Federal #2.

Thank you very much for your assistance and cooperation on

this issue.

Should you need any more information please contact

our Denver office at the phone numbers listed below.

Direct Work Phone: (303) 850-6303
Switchboard: (303) 850-7373
Tollfree: 1-800-382-4833 (ext.303)
Fax: (303) 850-6530 or 850-6290

Enclosures

Bass Federal #2 Well File
Connie Heath

Eva Kardas

Janet Defur

cc:

KEO\#182.pp

Sincerely,

HALLWOOD PETROLEUM, INC.

Hovi £ Ofimucl”

Kevin E. 0’Conhell
Drilling & Production Manager
Western District



